We are looking for stellar Aggies to intern in Washington, D.C. and Europe through the Public Policy Internship Program (PPIP) and are hopeful that you can help identify strong candidates.
Undergraduate and graduate students within all academic disciplines** are encouraged to apply by the February 20th deadline.
· Washington, D.C. – fall ‘20
· Europe (Berlin, London, Madrid, & Paris) – fall ‘20
As the spring semester begins, our staff would love to get on your calendar to conduct a quick PPIP presentation for your classes and/or student groups.
PPIP interns receive many program benefits, including:
· academic credit,
· professional development and support,
· free housing (D.C. only),
· housing scholarship (Europe only), and
· opportunities to expand their resumé and grow their knowledge of the policy-making process!
Participants in our Washington, D.C. program are placed in policy-related internships within their individual areas of interest, including federal agencies, lobbying groups, or think tanks. Interns with our European program are either placed with the U.S. Commercial Service in London, Paris, or Madrid, or with a European think tank in Berlin. As one of Texas A&M’s premier leadership & development programs, PPIP is a great opportunity for your students to experience the policy-making process that will shape the industries in which they will later work.
We have a couple other ways in which your students may learn more about our program:
· PPIP Info Night – Monday, February 3rd at 5:15pm in MSC 1400
· Find us on social media! 

· Instagram @tamupolicyinterns
· Twitter @tamuppip
· Facebook @tamuppip
As always, your personal interactions with your students are the best form of recruitment for this program. Should you know of specific students who you believe would be strong PPIP candidates, we invite you to nominate them by providing just their name(s) & email(s).
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your time and support of the Public Policy Internship Program.
**Note: Please direct students in the College of Agriculture & Life Sciences to the Agricultural & Natural Resources Policy (ANRP) Internship Program at http://anrp.tamu.edu/.
Best regards,
Erin Fisk, Program Coordinator
Policy Internship Programs
erinsfisk@tamu.edu | 979-845-3712
